
PE With Mrs Neate 

We have had a great autumn term of PE at Ripley 
and the children have made some great progress!  

During Autumn 1 and 2 the children in Class 1 have 
worked on developing their fundamental movements 
skills. They have worked on their spatial awareness, 
throwing and catching skills and their reactions. It 
has been great to see them develop their body 
language and determination skills over the course of 
the term!  

Class 2 began the year developing their throwing, 
catching and evasion skills building up to using them 
in a variety of team games. This half term, Class 2 
have been working on their Dance skills. They have 
worked on moving to the beat, formations and 
dynamics. I have been really impressed with Class 2’s 
teamwork and particularly impressed with Cuthbert’s 
body language and encouragement, well done 
Cuthbert! 

Class 3 began the autumn term with Football. They 
worked on their control, passing, shooting and 
tackling skills ending the half term with a five a side 
match. As always, they were very enthusiastic and 
extremely determined! This half term, they have been 
working on their Yoga skills, developing a variety of 
routines whilst building their strength and flexibility.  

A huge well done to all for a great first term of PE. The 
progress that has been made has been great to see. 

Have a lovely Christmas! 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to Class 2 who have 
worked hard creating a range of 

dance routines!  

Class 1 have really enjoyed 
developing a variety of 

movement skills this half term! 

 

Class 3 have been thinking 
outside of the box and coming 

up with some themed yoga 
routines! 


